Letter to the Residents of Storey County, Nevada
From the Storey County Deputy Sheriffs Association

This letter is to officially notify all residents of Storey County, Nevada that the Storey County
Deputy Sheriffs Association (SCDSA) will neither endorse a specific candidate, nor will we act
in anyway to be detrimental to any candidate for Storey County Sheriff for the 2018 election.

As the Residents of Storey County go through the 2018 election and choose to re-elect or elect
their Sheriff, the Deputies of the (SCSDA) remain committed to serving the people of this great
community.

Thank you for your time.
Brett M. Carter Harry J. Schroeder
Association President Association Vice President
Joe A. Welch Stan Glowniak Eric M. Kern

Association Treasurer Association Secretary Supervisor Representative



